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Statement from Representative Wendell G. Gilliard:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my opinions on the possible closing of
Century Aluminum plant which would result in a loss of over 600 jobs locally. Since
Century Aluminum plant has come to an impasse in the power negotiations with Santee
Cooper, I implore Governor Nikki Haley to intervene to help save those jobs in Berkeley
County. The saving of those jobs would greatly benefit the economy on the state and local
levels. The loss of those jobs would have a severe negative financial impact on the
community and the state. Therefore, I urge the citizens of South Carolina to stand with me
in requesting an intervention by the Governor’s office.
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